
Monday,
August 28, 2023



Unfortunately, our brand new sidewalk 
is not available to walk on yet so 

please refrain from using it until we 
receive word from the construction 

company that it is ready for use.  
 

New Sidewalk



Boys and Girls Softball

Boys' and Girls' Softball Tryouts are 
today from 3:15-5. All students wanting 
to try out will need a signed permission 
form. Permission forms can be found 

outside of the office.



Cross Country

Tryouts will take place on Wednesday 
August 30th from 3:20-4:00. You need 

to have a ride home after tryouts. 
Permission slips are located outside 

the office, you must have a permission 
slip to tryout



Riddle

What do a comb, a key, and a shark all 
have in common?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! Thanks Prairie 
View! 

Have a momentous Monday!


